
   West Oso Independent School District 
 

 Kimberly Moore ~ Superintendent of Schools 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

West Oso ISD   
 Tuesday, January 21, 2025  

 

Ms. Kimberly Moore, Superintendent of Schools for West Oso ISD has been monitoring 
the weather reports regarding the freeze warning that is continuing through tomorrow 
morning. 
 
Based on the latest information and in order to ensure the safety of staff and students, 
all campuses and offices will be delayed by two hours on Wednesday, January 22, 2025.  
 
John F. Kennedy and West Oso Elementary School students need to report at 10:00 a.m. 
Students attending DAEP will also report at 10:00 a.m. 
 
West Oso Junior High School and West Oso High School students need to report at 10:30 
a.m. Staff need to report at 9:30 a.m. to all campuses unless otherwise directed by 
administration. Morning indoor athletic practices will begin at 9:30 a.m. 
 
Bus routes will be delayed by two hours.  
 
Information regarding any decisions due to inclement weather will be made through 
the following outlets: 
 

ParentSquare:  
School Cloud-based Platform for two-way school-home communications. 
 
 

Television & Radio Announcements:  
Official announcements regarding delays and or closings will be made on Channel 3, 6 
& 10 and Spanish station Entravision. 
 
 

District Website & Social Media: 
We will post the information on our website and Facebook. 
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